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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Half Term  
Mon 17th Feb - Fri 21st Feb  

 
End of Spring Term  

Friday 4th April  
(Finish 1.30pm)  

 
Start of Summer Term  
Tues 22nd April 2025  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Elm   Karim 
Pine   Thea 
Cherry  Hodan 
Holly   Michael 
Maple  Eros 
Willow  Ash 
Palm   Imran 
Banyan  Adam 
Olive   Dania 
Cedar  Jessica 
Mahogany  Abdel 
Eucalyptus  Munira 
Sequoia  Nawal 
 
 
 
 
 

Hidden Heroes 
 

Some very lucky year 6 children (and adults!) went on a Hidden 
Hero trip to see both parts of Harry Potter and the Cursed Child at 
the Palace Theatre. They got to have McDonalds for an early    
dinner and even squeezed in a quick play in a local park. Thank 
you to Tracey, Natasha, Rose, Estelle, Siobhan and Fahima for 
accompanying the children.  It was a fantastic trip and all the    
children agreed it was the best trip ever! 
 
 

Please note: 
 
Holidays are not authorised 
during term time.  Unauthorised 
holidays could result in penalty 
charges being issued to those 
parents and carers with parental      
responsibility.  

Pakeman and Young Voices 
 
Earlier this week, our choir attended 
the Young Voices concert at the 02 
Arena. It was an incredible night and 
our children sang amazingly well.  
 
Young Voices is a wonderful opportunity for children and teachers 
to unite in a special choir experience. Everyone involved discovers 
their voice, gains confidence and enjoys a memorable experience.  
Thank you to Janet, Tegan and Ben for taking the children and 
huge thanks to Jack for his enthusiasm and commitment, which 
has enabled our fantastic choir to be involved in this musical      
extravaganza. Well done choir!  
 
 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Reading with your Child Coffee Morning  
 
Pakeman had a lovely Coffee Morning last week with Alana and 2 Islington 
Librarians. Those who attended discussed all the free activities the library has 
to offer, such as Lego club and Baby Bounce.  
 
The librarians  reminded everyone 
of the Winter Competition they are 
running,  in which children take out 
3 books over Winter and receive a 
certificate.  They also emphasised  
the importance of parents and    
carers reading with their child from 
a young age and the benefits of  
visiting the Library regularly with 
your child.  
www.islington.gov.uk/libraries 

World Book Day is just around the corner! 
 

1 month to go, save the date   
  
On Thursday 6 March our school will be doing lots of 
fun activities to encourage children to read for fun. 
  
We are dressing up for World Book Day this year! What 
does your child like to read? Wear a small clue or a 
whole costume. If you want ideas there are great low-
cost options on the World Book Day website: 
 
World-Book-Day-2025-low-cost-dressing-up-pack.pdf   
  
Let’s get ready to #readyourway! 

Look out for next month’s 
meeting! 

https://www.islington.gov.uk/libraries
https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/World-Book-Day-2025-low-cost-dressing-up-pack.pdf
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Safer Internet Day  
 
 
Safer Internet Day 2025 will take place on 11th February 2025, with celebrations and learning 
based around the theme ‘Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and others from 
scams online‘ 
 
Safer Internet Day is the UK’s biggest celebration of online safety. Each year they cover an 
online issue or theme that speaks about the things young people are seeing and experiencing 
online. Created in consultation with young people across the UK, this year Safer Internet Day 
will be focusing on the issue of scams online and for young people, how to protect them-
selves and others, as well as what support is available to them. 
 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety  

Bright Start 
 
If you need some advice and guidance, 
you can speak to one of our Family   
Engagement Workers or visit an advice 
session. Bright Start family support   
provides assistance and Early Help 
family support for local families with 
children under five. 
 

Mon, Wed, Fri 
9am-12noon 

Tel: 020 7527 8376 

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
Palm  class 

 

 
Under 96% 

  

 
Elm class 

 

KS2  
Mahogany 

class 
 

 
Under 96% 

 
Mahogany 

class 

Attendance and Punctuality 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety
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 Please speak to Marcia if you need support to     
understand more about this parent/carer support 

group. 


